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“Love, Learn and Live Like Jesus 
2nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/carers                                                                                                                            

We are really excited to announce that ‘The Engineers’ of our school – Y3 and Y4 - will take part in a RSHE day trip 

at C.H.E.T on Monday 26th September. 

As we follow a two-year cycle, last year the pupils experienced a range of unique activities relating to the Stone Age 

and it was a great success. This year, all activities will be different but will be relating to team building, working 

collaboratively and learning new skills.  

 

In order to keep the cost down as much as possible we are asking you to arrange for your child to be dropped off 

and collected at CHET. CHET have asked pupils to car share if possible, so limiting the number of cars arriving at one 

time. CHET Centre, Back Lane, Little Crosby, L23 4UA. 

 
There is a one-way driving system at CHET, and parents are asked to stay in their cars while dropping off and picking 

up pupils. Our staff will be there to greet them when they arrive.  To avoid congestion please do not arrive too 

early.  

 

Class  3S (Miss Sharrockwoods) drop off at 9.15am and pick up at 2:15pm 

Class 3/4C (Mrs Claro) drop off 9.30am and pick up at 2:30pm 

Class 4C (Mrs Clayton) drop off 9:45am and pick up at 2:45pm 

 

Children should wear sturdy outdoor shoes and old clothes that they don’t mind getting dirty including a top with 

long sleeves and trousers or leggings (not shorts). Please ask all the children to bring with them the following: 

  

• Warm/Waterproof coat (depending on weather conditions) 

• A packed lunch (in a disposable bag) (School will provide for those on free school meals)  
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The cost will be £20 per child and is payable through Pay 360.  We have set up instalment paying so that you can 

spread the cost. Please note, we no longer accept cash in school.   

Please sign and return the permission slip below so that we can confirm numbers with CHET.  

Any issue with transport, please contact school and we will do our best to help you out.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

The Engineering Team; Mrs Claro, Mrs Clayton, Miss Sharrockwoods 

   

Y3 and Y4 CHET day trip  

I give permission for my child ____________________________Class __________ to attend CHET on 26th 

September 2022.  I agree to pay the cost of £20 through PAY 360.  

I am able to arrange transport for my child    

I will need help transporting my child 

Signed ______________________________________________Parent/Guardian 

Emergency contact number _____________________________________ 

Any Medical conditions/allergies _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


